Friday 18 February 2022
Mid Term 4 Newsletter

www.fromevaleacademy.clf .uk Value of the term: Loyalty

Follow us on Twitter: @frome_vale Learning behaviour: Resilience

We had a great start to Term 4 with our World Book Week. Thank you to all of you who brought preloved books into school
and then bought more books to take home. We hope the children have been able to use their book voucher to obtain their
free book too. The costumes were amazing, and we had a lovely donation of books from Morrisons too. Please take a look at
our Academy Life in Pictures section to see if you can spot Where's Wally, Wonder Woman, The cat in the Hat or Harry
Potter.

We are Loyal We are Resilient We are Loyal

Learn about loyalty in this short

A really useful website which Helping your child to be resilient video. Helps children understand
looks at how we as adults can will really help them through the importance of loyalty and how
help our children. This article primary school and beyond. Here loyalty can be tested.

covers teaching your child about you can find some top tips.
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70 Years Celebrations

We are throwing open our doors to you all on Thursday 7 April 2022.
Please come and join us from Noon and bring your picnic and be ready to

party.

There will be a presentation from Michael Gorley, a local historian who will
share times gone by. We will then (weather permitting) enjoy a picnic in
the grounds or inside if wet.

Please bring a traditional pudding or cake to share (no nuts please), then join
in with some fun activities to round off our celebrations.

After such a long time where we haven't been able to have you all on site, we 4
really hope this will be a very special day indeed. For those who are able o

attend, there will be an early finish for the children, however, we know some

of you will be unable (due to work commitments) and if this is the case, the

children will leave at their normal time of 3.30pm

Key Dates for your diary

Friday 25 March 2022 Cake Sale—3.30pm Bringa cake and buy a cake

Sunday 27 March 2022 British Summer Time (clocks go forward 1 hour) and
Mothers Day

Monday 28 to Friday 1 April 2022 Parent Meetings—please book your meeting

Thursday 31 March 2022 Open Door for parents/carers—8.30am to 9am
Thursday 7 April 2022 70th Anniversary Celebrations Noon to 2.30pm
Friday 8 April 2022 Last Day Term 4 @

It is essential that we have your correct email address and mobile telephone number in order to support you.

If you think we may have incorrect contact details, please email info@fva.clf.uk to provide us with your correct information


https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/
https://twitter.com/frome_vale
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https://www.bing.com/videos/search?q=uk+What+Is+Loyalty+for+kids&&view=detail&mid=5DD29DA45B6103B05CF05DD29DA45B6103B05CF0&&FORM=VRDGAR&ru=%2Fvideos%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Duk%2520What%2520Is%2520Loyalty%2520for%2520kids%26qs%3Dn%26form%3DQBVR%26%3D%2525eManage%2520Your%2520Search%2520History%2525E%26sp%3D-1%26pq%3Duk%2520what%2520is%2520loyalty%2520for%2520kid%26sc%3D0-26%26sk%3D%26cvid%3D56DF019557DC4EB2900B71813A214A2D
mailto:info@fva.clf.uk

FVA Community Suggestion Box

We have installed a post box for you to use as a way of
easily communicating with us if you have a suggestion.
This is just to provide another way to reach out to us
and help us to continue to improve our academy for our
children and the community. Frome Vale Academy is your
school and we want to hear from you too!

Both Dr Saunders and Mrs Dawson can be located at the
start and end of school either on the main front gate or
in the main playground, so please do feel free to have a
chat.

You can still email the academy if you prefer using
info@fva.clf.uk

Call the office on 0117 353 2902

Our website continues to be another source of
information with The Week Ahead and all Newsletters
loaded for easy access.

We will be launching a parent survey in Term 5. More
information to follow in the next Newsletter but you will
get an email with a link in the first week of Term 5.

Bristol Girls Canl!

A new campaign to help mums get more active

Bristol Girls Can, a project that aims to break down barriers to
exercise and encourage women to have fun getting active, is launching a
2 new campaign reaching out to mums of young children and hoping to

Research carried out for the project by the University of Bristol found
the COVID-19 pandemic has made keeping active even tougher for mums who were already facing barriers to
exercise, such as time, cost and childcare. As a result, fitting in time for regular exercise often falls to the bottom
of the priority list.

The message of the campaign is start small and do what works for you - maybe 10 minutes hula hooping, or a kitchen
disco while cooking the tea - it all counts, and it can be fun. Try walking, cycling or scooting to school and the kids
get active too! Find out more by visiting the Bristol Girls Can website and Facebook community group.

This is Kanwal's story: "Being a busy mum of three whilst working as a dinner lady and managing home duties, it's
difficult to find time to fit in exercise. It feels like an extra chore if it's even possible between all the other
chores and chauffeuring everyone around!

S0 wherever and whenever possible I make sure we walk. Walking to and from school three times a day I manage at
least 16,000 steps. Having the app to count the steps is a great motivator. No matter what the weather, we get on
our gear and make it as fun as possible. Believe me we have our days when the littlest being 5 doesn't want to walk,
so we have to get creative. Walking through the skate park using it as an obstacle course or making sure we don't
step on the lines as we go - whatever it takes!

We sometimes take bikes and scooters, but with most places we go being local walking is the best way to avoid
traffic queues, have a good natter and say hello to a friendly face along the way."

Need support to take that first step? Check out the Bristol Girls Can Activity Guide



mailto:info@fva.clf.uk
https://www.bristolgirlscan.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/BristolGirlsCan
https://www.bristolgirlscan.co.uk/activity-guide/?mc_cid=5eb5425d2e&mc_eid=e26c211ce1

World Book Day

To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 3 March, Mayor Marvin Rees
™ read The Whales on the Bus - written by Katrina Chapman and illustrated
L by Nick Sharratt. The Mayor's reading, filmed by the coral tank at Bristol
Aquarium, which is home to 200 types of fish and marine animals, is
#% | available to watch/read along to on We Are Bristol Kids' website:
Wh ' https://www.wearebristol.co.uk/mayor-marvin-reads-the-whales-on-the-
et bus-for-world-book-day/

. the Bus .
- wEEe== W= The children's book, aimed at pre-school age children, can also be sung to
the tune of The Wheels on the Bus

Can you find Where's Wally? If you look carefully you may also find Dr Saunders, Mrs Dawson, Miss Pring, Miss
Butcher, Mrs Hall, Miss Heap, Miss Buckman, Mrs Pakrooh and Mr Fossard. You may also find Miss Nightingale and
Miss Reed tool

A big thank you to Morrisons who so very kindly donated
a box of brand new books for our school library . Julie
the Community Champion at Fishponds Morrisons came to
visit us on World Book Day and she was joined by
Hermione, Matilda, Elsa, Poppy, Spider man, Ariel, and
Goldilocks.

Don't forget to use your voucher to get your free book!!

Thursday 17 Feb V-
Sunday 27 March 2022,

Morrisons e —=—=ee— L

Since 1899



https://www.worldbookday.com/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/book/t/the-whales-on-the-bus/
https://www.wearebristol.co.uk/mayor-marvin-on-world-book-day/

Community Support

It's Mothers Day on Sunday 26 March, so here is a lovely activity for you to work
through with your special female adult. Best of all you get to spend some time
together and it doesn't cost a penny. Click HERE

Saturday 25 March at midnight will see our clocks
springing forward by 1 hour. Don't forget to move them
on. We are definitely heading into Spring and hopefully
you will enjoy having the lighter evenings.

Community Grants Available for your project

The council's climate change team are launching a Community Grant Fund to help reach the goals of the One City Cli-
mate and Ecological Emergency Strategies.

Community groups and small non-profits within Bristol are invited to apply for grants of up to £5,000 to fund pro-
jects that reduce carbon emissions or benefit wildlife in Bristol.

An information event is taking place on Tuesday 22 March from 6-7pm for anyone wanting to find out more. Click on
the link below.

Climate and Ecology Community Grants - Information Event Tickets, Tue 22 Mar 2022 at 18:00 | Eventbrite



https://drive.google.com/file/d/14kfbgukJYIr6dljivgUMaFhw_6ibLj-g/view
mailto:fvgrants@gmail.com
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/climate-and-ecology-community-grants-information-event-tickets-289358367667

Community Support

World Autism Acceptance Week 2022

Workshops as follows:

Monday 9™ May - Sensory Workshop

Tuesday 24™ May - Anxiety Workshop
Thursday 23™ June - Behaviour Workshop
Wednesday 6™ July - Communication Workshop
All workshops will run from 9.45am to 1pm

(3 Hours with a 15-minute break).

Venue St Paul's Learning Centre

Bristol Parent Carers
E: info@bristolparentcarers.org.uk T: 07306 650 222
W: www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk

This year, World Autism Acceptance Week is from 28 March to 3 April and
we have something for everyone! Sign up for World Autism Acceptance Week
above and tell us what you'd got planned. If you are keen to take part ina
virtual event, you can join Christine McGuinness for our Super 60 challenge -
we have 60 fundraising ideas to get you feeling inspired.

www.autism.org.uk

Your Mind Plan

There are little things we can all do to look after our
mental health.

The mental health campaigh Every Mind Matters offers a
free online action plan, approved by the NHS, that can
provide you with personalised, practical tips to help you
take care of your mental health. Your plan can help you to
deal with stress and anxiety, boost mood, improve sleep
quality and take control of your wellbeing.

Information about COVID vaccinations for 5-11
year olds

Information is available in the

guide for parents of children aged 5 to 11 years published by
UKHSA. They have published some frequently asked questions
on the vaccination programme including information on
eligibility, accessibility and advice for parents of children at
high risk from COVID-19. Following advice from the JCVI,
healthy 5 to 11 year old children will also be offered two 10
microgram doses of the COVID-19 vaccine. The NHS will
prepare to extend this non-urgent offer to all
children during April.
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Online Safety

What Parents Need to Knowl!

Each newsletter we will provide a helpful fact page on an online game or issue. We know children will want to play
online games with their friends and this can be a great way for children to have fun. However as you will be aware
with every benefit there is also a disadvantage. Being aware of what these can be will help to keep your child safe.



Academy Life in Pictures

We are World Book Day

Our children enjoyed dressing up and all the book themed
activities that took place as well as spotting the adults
dressed up too!
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We are Outside

Our Forest school area is getting a lot of
usel

We are loving being
back together

FVA children enjoying their learning
across the academy

You can stay in touch with what is
happening at the academy by logging onto
our Twitter feed.

Click Here


https://twitter.com/frome_vale
https://twitter.com/frome_vale

School cake sale

250 Mareh Jﬁh

Please plonate cake!™

*Due to allergens, we can only accept shop purchased
cakes which contain the full allergen information.

Cakes to be handed to Your child's class teacher on
the morning of the 25 March. Thank you!






